
Residential Summer String Camp 2020
a note from the Treasurer

Dear String Campers,

The 2020 camp will be my third as treasurer. I am beginning to get the hang of 
it. The Committee is planning to offer a String Camp for 2020 in the same 
format as this year. As treasurer it is my task to devise a pricing structure 
within a feasible budget. It may be helpful to explain the framework we are 
operating within.

1. The String Camp management team are all volunteers who take no payment for 
their services.

2. The admin and support workers - camp parents etc are likewise not paid, 
though they do get subsidized camp fees.

3. The music staff receive modest honoraria. The rates have not changed for 
many years. Our tutors from overseas pay their own travel costs to get here.

4. Camp Clayton provide a fabulous facility. However to remain viable their 
fees increase year on year. 

5. We may have been too optimistic with the prices we set for 2018 and 2019 as 
we have been running at a loss. There was a modest reserve when I took on the 
job which is now sadly depleted.

6. In order to be viable into the future the prices have to increase. A 
standard fee will still be under a thousand dollars. We will still offer family 
and concession rates though regrettably the percentage off will not be quite as 
generous as it has been.

7. Full details will be available on the website along with an on-line 
application form. There is a modest discount for early booking. You can book 
early, pay a deposit and claim the discount. The balance will not be due until 
the end of the year.

8. In the event that we acquire a windfall by grant or donation or whatever we 
will pass the benefit on and reduce the fees appropriately. We are a not-for-
profit organization and are really only interested in putting on the best camp 
possible.

Cheers all,

Simon Deeth
Treasurer to LYCO Inc and RSSC 
January 2019


